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Sandra Soto

From: Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, July 21, 2017 4:05 PM
To: 'tbiswese@hwglaw.com'
Subject: FW: CHANGE OF INFORMATION ON REGULATED UTILITY
Attachments: 01426-2017.pdf; GetGo Communications LLC - Florida Secretary of State Corporate 

Record.pdf; GetGo Communications LLC - Florida Secretary of State Name Change.pdf; 
GetGo Communications LLC - 2017 Annual Report.pdf; GetGo Florida Name Change 
Cover letter.pdf

Good afternoon, Ms. Biswese: 
 
Your filings were found in a mailbox that does not accept e-filings.  The Commission has made 
available for e-filing an electronic filing web form. This e-filing method is available from the 
Commission’s website at www.floridapsc.com by selecting the Clerk’s Office tab and Electronic Filing 
Web Form. 
 
A link to the Commission's electronic filing requirements is also being included for your convenience.
 
http://floridapsc.com/ClerkOffice/EFilingRequirements 
 
In order for your filing to be accepted, it will need to be resubmitted through the Florida Public 
Service Commission Electronic Filing Web Form; or by U.S. Mail; or by hand delivery to: 
 
Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL  32399-0850 
 
Please note that the cover letter and all related attachments need to be in “one” pdf, 
rather than five different pdf files, and the filing should also include a name next to the s/ on 
the cover letter, rather than on the line below.  Please call our office if you have any questions 
regarding the filing process. 
 
 
Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
(850) 413-6770 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are considered 
to be public records and will be made available to the public and media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail communications may be subject to public 
disclosure. 

 
 



2

From: Traci Biswese [mailto:tbiswese@hwglaw.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 21, 2017 2:17 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: CHANGE OF INFORMATION ON REGULATED UTILITY 
 
Dear Commission Clerk: 
 
I send this letter on behalf GetGo Communications LLC, formerly known as Citrix Communications LLC, 
providing notice of the company’s name change from Citrix Communications LLC to GetGo Communications 
LLC. The company previously filed a notice to this effect. I request that the company’s name be updated in the 
Commission’s records and that the company’s certificate of authority be amended/re-issued to reflect their new 
business name. Enclosed is a copy of the notice and Florida Secretary of State business search reports showing 
the name has been amended. 
 
Questions regarding this filing may be directed to Traci Biswese at 202-730-1316 or tbiswese@hwglaw.com. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Traci D. Biswese 
Harris, Wiltshire & Grannis LLP 
1919 M Street, NW 
Eighth Floor 
Washington, DC 20036 
202-730-1316 
www.hwglaw.com 
 
 
This e-mail is sent by a law firm and may contain information that is privileged or confidential. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please delete the e-mail and any attachments and notify us immediately. 
 




